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We are  Lora, Nataly, 

Alex and Ognyan and we 

represented Bulgaria and 

our school -  119 SOU 

„Academician Mihail 

Arnaudov“, in Brno, 

Czech . We were with our 

teachers  Mrs Petya Mincheva and Mrs Mariana 

Nedialkova, participating in the third course “THE 

USING OF WATER TODAY” – a part of ERASMUS+ 

project  “WATER AND ITS 

MAGICAL POWER”.                      

DAY 1 (28.09.2015) 

Our exciting journey begins. Good 

luck, Bulgarian group!  

We flew from Sofia to Vienna and 

from there we took the bus to Brno. 

It took us about two hours. When we finally arrived at 

Brno we were tired but also very happy. At the bus 

station we met with our friend-hosts and their families 

who took each of us to their homes.   

DAY 2 (29.09.2015)         

We met in front of 

the bus the next 

morning and took 

off to meet the other 

teams at the school.  

Everyone was there 

and so we began 

our presentations. Each team introduced themselves and 

told us a bit about the country they are coming from. It 

was very interesting. Although the most exciting part of 

the day were the workshops. (“Bubble show”, “Water 

over gold”, “How many rivers are there in Greece?”, 

“Warm up with water”) 
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DAY 3 (30.09.2015) 

The most amazing 

day! We went to the 

mountains. We had to 

walk a lot but it was worth it. We saw beautiful caves 

with flowing rivers inside. We took a ride in boats. 

After lunch, we went on to visit a castle which was near 

the town. Astonishing! 

DAY 4 (01.10.2015) 

In front of the school building again. It’s the first day of 

October. We had a tour around the town and visited the 

fountains and the water falls. Svratka and Svitava are 

the names of the rivers of Brno. We also visited St. 

Peter and Pavel’s Cathedral. 

 Finally, we had lunch at school.  Then we had to work 

in groups: one member from each country. 

   

 

DAY 5 (02.10. 2015) 

Today we met in front of the school at 8:20 and then we 

went to see the water power station near Brno. We were 

shown some presentations, and then we went to see the 

turbines. Afterwards we got on the bus again and the 

driver took as to а brewery … 
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DAY 6 (03.10.2015) 

It was a very busy day - our 

last day here. We met in 

front of the school at 9:00 

o’clock a.m. We travelled by 

tram to Brno’s reservoir. 

Then we went by boat to Veveri castle. The trip was 

amazing and the view was incredible. 

 After lunch we went to school and we saw a 

presentation. We danced and laughed. Nobody wanted 

to leave. But at the end of the day we had to go back to 

our host families. 

        

DAY 7 (04.10.2015) 

It’s time to say Goodbye. 

We travelled back to 

Vienna. There we went 

sightseeing for a while. 

We saw the cathedral 

“St. Stefan” in the city 

center. In the late afternoon we flew back to Bulgaria. 

Our trip was a success and an unforgettable experience. 

THANK YOU FRIENDS!  THIS WAS AN 

AMAZING MEETING!!! 


